

Product Discontinuation Notice | KSK-1A69 Reed Switch

Dear Valued Business Partner,

July 13, 2023

This letter is to notify you of the discontinuation of the KSK-1A69 reed switch. Due to increased lead times and continued push outs from our vendor we will be cancelling all open orders for the KSK-1A69 effective immediately. The KSK-1A69 reed switch will be removed from the next price book implementation as the reed switch is becoming obsolete for purchase through Standex Electronics.

As always, please don't hesitate to reach out to your distribution channel support team with any questions or concerns:

- Julie Dargie (Distribution Marketing Manager) jdargie@standexelectronics.com
- James Vogel (SST Product Manager, North America) jvogel@standexelectronics.com

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

James Vogel

SST Product Manager, North America

















